
From: Daina A. Woodman

To: Melissa Garber

Cc: Marshall McElroy

Subject: RESULT: INSPECTION NOTIFICATION: Century Homes - Jewel Lake

Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 1:19:28 PM

Good Afternoon, Pursuant to F.S. 553 and Chapter 1 of the Florida Building Code we are providing

notification for the following inspections:

 

Permit #42786

274 SW Jewel Lake Drive

Inspection: Window Attachment : PASS (MMCELROY)

Date: MON 02/07

 

Permit #42785

294 SW Jewel Lake Drive

Inspection: Window Attachment : PASS (MMCELROY)

Date: MON 02/07

 

Permit # 43200

254 SW Jewel Lake Drive

Inspection: Rough Plumb : PASS (MMCELROY)

Date: MON 02/07

 

Permit # 43209

308 SW Jewel Lake Drive

Inspection: Rough Plumb : PASS (MMCELROY)

Date: MON 02/07

 

Thank you,

Daina A. Woodman

Building Inspection Department, Gainesville Office

4475 SW 35th Terrace, Gainesville, FL  32608

Cell: (352) 443-2412 | Office: (352) 372-3392

Scheduling: uesgainesville@universalengineering.com
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